
From: Patricia Jarzobski <zobski@me.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 1:25 PM 
To: berger, michael 
Subject: C.R.C.P. Section 1-27 Judicial Expectations for Professionalism and Civility  
  

Dear Judge Berger:  

I wanted you to know that the Executive Council of the Colorado Bar Association considered the proposed 

addition to C.R.C.P. Rule 121 regarding Section 1-27 Judicial Expectations for Professionalism and Civility at 

our meeting on September 20,2016.    

The CBA Executive Council is our governing body that meets every other month.  The Executive Council acts 

when the Board of Governors is not in session.  

Peter Goldstein from the CBA/DBA Professionalism Council presented the proposed Rule to the CBA 

Executive Council.  We had a thorough and lively discussion.  

Executive Council members expressed concerns.  The CBA Executive Council voted to not support the 

proposed rule.   

If you have any questions please let me know.  Thank you. 

Patricia M. Jarzobski 
2016-2017 CBA President  
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